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“The Queen’s Nursing Institute is proud to support the ICN #nursesforpeace campaign. Nurses see 
the awful, real effects of war on people of all ages – not just combatants but innocent men, women 
and children whose homes and communities are torn apart. The destruction and waste of war has 
no place in any society in any age, but in 2022 the World had great hopes for a progressive society 
being rebuilt after the global pandemic in which nurses played such a brave and indispensable part. 
The UK’s nurses stand with their colleagues around the world in their passionate belief in and 
advocacy of humanity, health and peace.” – Dr Crystal Oldman CBE  
 
 
Matthew Bradby  
Head of Communications 
The Queen's Nursing Institute  
 

 
www.qni.org.uk  
 

http://www.qni.org.uk/

